
 

 
  
 
 
 

To our customers 

                     October 23, 2023 

 

 

 
 

 
 

         Nidec Components Co., Ltd. 

         Actuator Division 

         Hiroto Yoshino (Sales Planning Manager) 
 

 
 
 
 

Product Packaging Change Notification - DC motor 
 
 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 

 
Thank you very much for your support of NIDEC Components products. 
This letter is to inform you of the upcoming change regarding the packaging of our DC motors (HG16, HG37, MG16B).  
 
Currently, our motors are shipped in trays of polystyrene. Due to environmental issues and import regulations, we have decided 
to change the material from polystyrene to plastic. For details, please refer to the attached change report. 
Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this announcement, feel free to contact our local sales representatives. 
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Change Details 

 

① Affected Models             

 HG16 Series 
 HG37 Series 
 MG16B Series models 

 

② Effective for DC Motors produced from November 2023 onward. 
 
 
 

 
 
 


